Date
Dear Parent(s),

As the school year begins we are pleased to welcome your child to what we know will be an exciting and productive year of learning!  To help insure that this will be a positive year for all students and staff, it is important for all of us to be aware of key health issues and take steps to keep students healthy.
As you are hearing on the news, our nation is getting ready for what may be a challenging flu season beginning this fall.  In addition to the normal seasonal flu, there is a new flu strain known as H1N1 Pandemic Flu that will likely be with us this year.  

Attached is a list of “Action Steps” you can take to help protect your child and protect our community during this flu season.  Please read it over carefully and follow the guidance as listed.  

Thank you for your careful consideration of these materials.  We look forward to a wonderful school year!

Sincerely,

(School Administrator)

